From: michelle symons

To: TRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: Proposal of underpass
Date: 01 June 2021 17:20:05

To whom this may concern, I wish to object to the proposal of a underpass at the side of a property on Darnley
Road. As a resident close by this will only attract anti social behaviour which I do not want close to my own
property. The path already attracts motor bikes, teenagers setting fires let alone what an underpass could
attract. Why can’t the underpass be sited either where the current crossing is or just further up where the
garages have been knocked down on the left heading towards green lane?? This would also allow much more
room and will not impact residents as much as the proposed site.

I feel that local residents should of had the opportunity to hear of this underpass proposal directly, such as a
letter through the post not just expectly them to log on to the council website.

I hope any objections to this proposal will be taken seriously.
Thanks,

Michelle Symons

My CLT-L09. On O2.
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